
February—March 2013 News Update 

Happy New year! We hope 
you enjoyed a blessed and 
refreshing Christmas time. 

We trust the year has 
started well for you. It is 
hard to believe that we are 
already at the end of the 
first month of this new 
year.  

Here in Australia we have 
been having some very hot 
temperatures. A bush fire 
broke out at the end of our 
street a couple of weeks 
ago but, praise God, was 
brought under control 
relatively quickly (within 
90 minutes) by several 
hard working firemen. 

During December and 
January I had the pleasure 
of ministering in churches 
in Victoria and New South 
Wales. Praise God for the 
people who shared how 
their lives were impacted 
by the Holy Spirit. 

In several meetings people 
made decisions to become 
followers of Jesus Christ. 
Many testified how they 
had been freed from fears 
and anxieties. 

It was a blessing to hear 
testimonies from people 
who had received a new 
sense of joy and peace in 
their lives. 

There has been a good 
flow of prophetic ministry 
to churches, and also to 
individuals. People have 
shared how the Lord has 
encouraged them, and 
spoken clearly and directly 
into their lives.  

One man was sobbing with 
joy as he shared with me 
how he had come to the 
meeting intending to give 
up on life but was leaving 
the meeting with a new 
sense of hope, peace and 
purpose. Praise God! 

In several meetings the Holy 
Spirit has flowed freely 
among us, impacting people 
in various ways. Dozens have 
stood, sat or laid at the front 
of halls as healing, peace      
deliverance, and joy were 
poured out. 

As we move into this new 
year I am believing for an 
increased outpouring of the 
Holy spirit. For lives to be 
changed. For bodies to be 
healed. For people to be 
empowered. For the Church 
to live with an even clearer 
understanding of our true 
identity and mission in Jesus 
Christ.   

In February and March we 
will be ministering around 
Victoria, interstate and also 
in New Zealand and England. 
Looking forward to seeing 
many of you and believing 
for the Lord to do great 
things. 

Ministry Report... 

Although Heather and I 
have both worked during 
this holiday season, we 
have enjoyed spending 
plenty of time with our 
family. 

We are so blessed to have 
such a wonderful, caring 
and fun loving family.  

Sadly, nearly of all them 
have had health battles in 
recent weeks, but we  
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doing much better now. 

We value your prayers for 
them all, as well as both our 
Mums, as they have various 
ongoing health issues. 

Heather and I are both well 
and really looking forward 
to a few days holiday in 
February. praise God that they are all 



Praise God: 

For a blessed and dynamic start to 
the new year. 

For many people impacted in the 
meetings by the power of the Holy 
Spirit 

For the increasing excitement and 
anticipation we have of all the Lord 

intends to accomplish this year.  

Please Continue to Pray: 

For financial breakthroughs in all  
areas of our Ministry. We see so 
many needs, not just in our Ministry 
but in the lives of many we have the 
privilege of working with. BUT.... we 
know that our faithful God will supply 
all our needs. 

For a new vehicle. Our 12 year old car 
is definitely in it’s final phase of life. 
Although we have received some gifts 
we need a major financial release 
urgently to enable us to purchase 
another vehicle. 

That as we continue to finalize our 
Ministry schedule, we will know the 
clear leading and guidance of the 
Lord. 

 
February 

4—9 Queensland –Office Closed 

10    CityLife Church, Manningham Campus 

15—23 New Zealand: Christchurch and Auckland 

 

 

 

24 Joy of Life, Craigeburn: Church Anniversary 
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February—March Ministry Itinerary... 

T R A I N I N G—E Q U I P P I N G—B U I L D I N G F A I T H— I N S P I R I N G H O P E   

A major desire and goal for us at JCM 
is to help train and empower people 
for their journey with the Lord. 

As part of our Mandate, from time to 
time we organize Seminars that are 
specifically geared to helping equip 
people to live for Jesus Christ in their 
everyday activities. 

These Seminars cover various aspects 
of Christian life and usually run on a 
Saturday from 9 30 am to 1 30pm.  

This year we are planning to conduct 
a couple of these seminars in the 
West of Melbourne and also in the 
South East of Melbourne. We have 
currently arranged to run one of the 

seminars on Saturday 25 May in    
Altona and one on Saturday 1 June in 
Frankston.  

Further details will be available soon. 
If you would like to be kept up to 
date with our seminar plans please 
email us and we will keep you well 
informed. 

 

Praise and Prayer… 

Training & Equipping Seminars 

Our Mission: Love God; Love, Serve and Encourage Others 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344  

Narre Warren, VIC, Australia 

Contact Us: 

E-mail: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: Group - John Cairns Ministries 

For news and information on the Ministry, visit  www.johncairns.org 

NEW BANK ACCOUNT Details. 

Please note our new John Cairns Ministries General 
Account details: 

Westpac Bank, Berwick, VIC, 3806 

Account Name:  

John Cairns Ministries  

Branch / BSB Number: 033-609 

Account Number: 408584 
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3    40th Wedding Anniversary 

8—21    England 

 

 

24    West City Christian Church, Altona 

30—31    Easter—Christian Fellowship Centre 

     Albury, NSW 


